Wilson Knights Schoolwide Expectations Matrix
Responsible

Kind

Arrival/Departure

*Use crosswalks,
sidewalks, drop off
lanes appropriately and
safely
*Report any dangerous
activity to staff or
trusted adult

*Greet students and
staff politely
*Turn off your phone by
first bell

Hallway/Stairs

*Walk at all times
*Keep hands, feet, and
objects to yourself

*Help keep traffic
moving
*Be polite, stay to the
right

Classroom

*Follow instructions
*Come on time and be
prepared
*Use equipment
properly

*Be accepting and
encouraging of others
*Be helpful to teacher
and other students

Locker Room

*Come in quietly
*Keep hands to self

*Respect privacy and
belongings of others

Restrooms

*Maintain proper
hygiene
*Notify staff if there are
any problems with the
facilities

*Respect the privacy of
others
*Use quiet voices and
treat others with
respect

Office

*Be honest and
respectful
*Follow directions and
wait patiently

*Be courteous to office
staff
*Use polite words and
actions

Snack/Lunch

*Follow the directions
of all staff members.
*Stay in designated
areas.

*Stay in line and wait
your turn
*Use appropriate and
respectful language

Auditorium

*Treat seats and aisles
with care
*Leave food and drink
outside

*Sit back in your seat
with your feet on the
floor

Reflective
*Did I represent Wilson
in a positive manner
throughout our
neighborhood?
*Did I arrive to school
on time and return
home safely with
necessary materials?
*Did I get to my
destination promptly
and safely?
*Did I walk quickly and
quietly while classes
were in session?
*Did I do my own work
to the best of my
ability?
*Did I help create an
environment of
learning?
*Did I use the locker
room time efficiently?
*Did I leave the
restroom clean for the
next person?
*Did I use the restroom
for appropriate
purposes?
*Did I own my actions
and communicate
clearly?
*Did I act in a manner
that enabled me to
return to class
promptly?
*Did I leave the area
clean by putting my
trash in a trash can?
*Was I welcoming and
inclusive of others?
*Was I a good audience
member?

